Lisa Maloney
33271 SW Jenny Lane
Scappoose, OR 97056

503.577.7898

February 22, 2015

RE: SB 336-339

Dear Chair Monnes Anderson and Members of Senate Health Committee,

I am writing on behalf of the proposed bills (SB 336-339) to ask you to NOT approve these bills.
School Based Health Clinics (SBHC) are NOT accountable to the local school districts and do not

belong on public school property.

As a mother, | send my children to school to be educated and not to be intercepted by a
"healthcare provider” or "mental health worker". These services already exist and are available
in every county health department and most clinics throughout the state.

A SBHC makes me not trust my school district especially when it is a fact that SBHC's take
students to the Adolescent Sexuality Conference (ASC) in Seaside year after year, where they
have been introduced to porn sites and sex toy use. | attended the ASC last April and speak

from what | personally witnessed.

I am a member of my local School Board and do not want to see more tax dollars wasted on
unaccountable SBHC's. Education and health care must remain separate to protect the rights
and responsibility of parents.

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Maloney
Concerned Parent and School Board Member



